Deputy Kevin Haverly

The Greene County Sheriff's Office is saddened to announce the untimely passing of
Deputy Kevin Haverly, Age 26, a four year veteran of the Sheriff's Office.

Deputy Haverly was involved in a single vehicle crash on 2/28/2017 in the Town of
Ashland, Greene County. He leaves behind his fiancé and three young children.

Calling hours will be held at St. John The Baptist Church, 4987 State Rte 81 Greenville,
NY from 11am to 1pm on Monday 3/6/2017. Lining of State Rte 81 for the procession
will be promptly by 10:30am.Procession will be from AJ Cunningham Funeral Home,
4898 State Rte 81, Greenville beginning att 11am. Parking is available at St. John The
Baptist Church, The Greenville Central School, And the Greenville Town Park.

Any questions or to advise of attending the service, please contact Lt. Kenneth Leis at
518-943-3300, Ext. 8025.



